
Graduate Committee Meeting Minutes 
November 14, 2014 

 
In attendance: Jason Pagano, Yu Liu, Fenobia Dallas, Marilyn Skrocki, Joseph Jaksa, 
Marc Peretz, David Callejo Perez 
 
Not in attendance: Vetta Vratulis 
 
Meeting called to order at 10:38 AM.  
 
Fenobia Dallas moved to approve the minutes from the November 7, 2014 meeting, 
seconded by Marilyn Skrocki. The minutes were discussed, minor corrections made, 
and approved (7-0).  
 
Chair Marc Peretz reviewed the meeting agenda and informed the Committee of a 
forthcoming program proposal to be submitted by Teacher Education (TE). The 
Committed inquired as to the rationale for the TE changes. It was explained that the TE 
program must continuously update standards and curriculum due to governmental and 
accreditation changes driving the programs.  
 
Review of Proposals 
 
The following proposals were reviewed and approved: 
 
TE 433  Approved 7-0-0  
TE 516  Approved 7-0-0 (with minor editorial changes) 
TE 532  Approved 7-0-0 (with minor editorial changes) 
TE 535  Approved 7-0-0 
TE 541  Approved 7-0-0 (with minor editorial changes) 
TE 569  Approved 7-0-0 (with minor editorial changes) 
TE 630  Approved 7-0-0 (with minor editorial changes) 
 
Other Business 
 
Discussion took place pertaining to the development of language regarding 
undergraduate students having the ability to enroll in graduate courses. Potential 
language for a formal proposal was submitted by Marc Peretz and the Committee was 
asked to review the verbiage and bring changes or edits to a future Committee meeting.  
 
The Committee reviewed the upcoming ratification and meeting dates and discussed 
the process for approving graduate faculty and instructors.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:39 AM.  
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Joseph Jaksa.   
 


